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July 26,1982

Mr. William R. Prendergast
Radiation Safety Officer
LFE Corporation
55 Green Street IN RESPONSE REFER -

Clinton, MA 01510 TO F01A-82-296

Dear Mr. Prendergast:

This is in response to your letter dated July 1,1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of the
quarterly reports of distribution to general licensees provided to the
NRC by the Measurex Corporation of Cupertino, California.

The documents subject to your request contain information which the
licensee may consider confidential business (proprietary) information.
We have asked the originators of this information to review their
proprietary claim, and will let you know as ,soon as possible whether the
documents, or any portions thereof, may be' disclosed to the public.

Sincerely,

/ |
. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Adminstration
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